
Please vote in favor of HB 156, the Fairness in Girls’ Sports Act.  

President Biden did not go forward with a rule that would have extended Title IX protections 
to transgender athletes. Maryland should follow his lead. At least 25 states have passed 
laws to protect girls’ sports. Congress will revisit HR 734, the Protecting Women and Girls 
in Sports Act, in 2025. 

Thank you, 

Lorraine Jaffe 

Bethesda, MD 


